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The District is not responsible for providing an electrical ground through water service equipment. 
Accordingly, customers are cautioned not to attach any ground wiring to plumbing which is or may be 
connected to District service equipment. The District may hold the customer liable for any damage to its 
property resulting from a ground wire attachment. 


